
Holland Trails Committee Minutes
Date: July 22, 2020
Present: Richard & Chris Haller, Bob Pellicane, Anne Hall, Jennifer Mott, 
and Ed Hood

Due to COVID-19 concerns, this meeting was convened remotely.  The 
meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by Dick Haller. The minutes of the 
meeting held June 10th were approved.

Bob was sworn in by the Town Clerk, Jen Mott. All members need to stop 
by Town Hall, when it reopens, to sign papers. 

Chris presented the treasurer’s report. The balance is $2,350.

 
Old Business

The kiosk could either be complete or in kit form. If it can be stored, 
completed would be preferable. Dick will speak to Ian.

Bob has the two new trail cameras and is familiarizing himself with their 
operation. Dick has the two older ones. Anyone who is interested is 
welcome to take one and learn how to use it.

 
New Business

The Committee discussed the Community Forest Plan and voted 
unanimously to approve it.

It was decided to postpone discussion of trail planning until all members 
have had an opportunity to familiarize them selves with the landscape and 
with existing trails. Dick will schedule a walk in late August or early 
September and will invite Ed Hood and Glenn Colburn to join us. 

Tim Hagan, a member of the Cable Commission is interested in expanding 
community outreach. He could be a resource for the Trails Committee.

Members are reminded to take the ethics test, if it hasn’t been taken in the 
last two years.



Dick was unanimously elected Chairman/Secretary. Chris was unanimously 
elected Treasurer.

We meet next on Wednesday, August 26th at 7:00.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:55.

Richard Haller                 
Chairman
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